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The Pelham School board recognizes that animals in the classroom may be detrimental to the 
health and safely of students. 
 

Animals  are  allowed  in  classrooms  on  a  very  limited  basis  with  the  approval  of  the 
Superintendent. 

 

 
District Policy History: 
 
Adopted: August 9, 2006 

 


